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The flowers on the main Altar have been designated by the 
Neiderer family in memory of Nadine Neiderer 
 
 
 Sat. 5:30p.m.       Kathy Strausbaugh 
Pentecost Vigil 7:30p.m.  Fr. Michael X. Bennett       
Sun. 7:30a.m.       The People of the Parish                      
           10:00a.m.       Eric Carbaugh 
Mon. 7:00p.m.       Nadine Neiderer 
Tues. 8:00a.m.       Ranny and Evie Staub 
Wed.    8:30a.m.       Pauline M. Devine 
Thurs. 8:00a.m.         Living & deceased members of the 
          Sollers family  
Fri.  8:00a.m.       Andrew Poist 
Sat.       5:30p.m.       Mark Smith, Sr. family 
Sun. 7:30a.m.       The People of the Parish   
           10:00a.m.       Amy Pisula 
                                                                                                                                                                                

The Readings for this weekend are:    
 First Reading: Acts 2:1~11 

                        Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b~7, 12~13 
The Gospel: John 20:19~23 
 

All are welcome to our Marian Devotions 
every Sunday in May at 7:00p.m. 

 

Information for our Sub Sale: ALL orders must be in the Parish 
Office NO LATER than this Sun. May 23rd. Your orders can be 
picked by Thurs. June 3rd from 4:00 – 6:00p.m. in the parking 
lot in front of the Parish Hall. 
 

Upcoming special events: 
7pm on Sunday May 23—May Devotions 
11am on Saturday May 29— Memorial Mass for Rose Murren 
7pm on Sunday May 30— May Devotions 
9am on Monday May 31—Memorial Day Mass in the cemetery 
4pm on Friday June 4—Sub Sale 
2pm on Saturday June 5—Wedding of E. Groft & J. Connelly 
11am-7pm on Sunday June 6—Eucharistic Adoration in the Church 
7pm on Sunday June 6— Corpus Christi Procession 
7pm on Thursday June 10—Holy Hour lead by Deacon Chris 
8am on Friday June 11— Holy Hour lead by Deacon Norbert 
7pm on Friday June 11—Mass for the Feast of the Sacred Heart 
2pm on Saturday June 12—Wedding of P. Arigo & A. Rickrode 
 

Window Project 
The project of installing protective glazing over the historic stained 
glass windows of our church is well under way, praise God!  Thanks 
for your ongoing support of our mission! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The month of May is dedicated to the honor the Blessed Virgin 
Mary. The Holy Rosary is one of the most popular devotional 
prayers among Roman Catholics worldwide. For the past year the 
Harrisburg Diocesan Council of Catholic Women has led the Rosary 
(virtually) every Wed. evening at 7:00p.m. As an expression of our 
faith and deep devotion to our Blessed Mother, we warmly extend 
an invitation for all to join us as we come together to pray the 
Rosary. There will be special guests who will lead a decade of the 
Rosary. If you have a Marian Shrine in your home, perhaps you 
would like to share pictures during the May calls. For more 
information, including details on how to join the virtual Rosary, 
please email ccwexecutivesecretary@gmail.com to be added to the 
group list. 
 

A New Catholic: 
Krista Garcia 

This week, Krista Garcia, a parent of students at St. Theresa of 
Calcutta Catholic School, is being received into full communion with 
the Catholic Church.  At the 7:30a.m. Mass this weekend, she 
receives first Holy Communion and the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
Here is a personal reflection from her regarding this special moment 
of her life: 
  

“My journey coming home to the Catholic faith has been a 
long ride full of questions and growing in my faith. I was 
raised to love God and honor his Word but always had a 
sense of a yearning to have the sacraments that were 
missing in my journey.       I have 7 wonderful children all 
blessings from above. I want my children to know how 
important the sacraments are in their lives keeping them 
close to God and His blessings. Being a doer of God’s Word 
is an example for my children. This is my journey home to 
the Catholic faith.” 

  
Congratulations Krista!  May God continue to bless your journey! 

EMERGE a summer Youth Retreat for teens in grades 8 
– 12. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, 6084 W. 
Canal Rd. Abbottstown will be held June 13th, 20th, 27th, 
July 11th, 18th and 25th. For more information contact Paul 
Oakes at 717-259-0611 ext. 8 or poakes@hbgdiocese.org  

 
 
Save the date: the Corpus Christi Men's Retreat will be held in-
person this year. The dates of this year's retreat are Fri. July  
30th through Sun. Aug. 1st. The title of this year's retreat is "From 
Corona Virus to Cardinal Virtue". The retreat master is Fr. Michael 
Rothan, from the Diocese of Hbg. Covid Protocols are restricting 
this year's retreat to 150 men. Men interested in attending this 
year's retreat are encouraged to register early. Registration for the 
retreat is now open and forms can be secured by contacting Craig 
Redding at 717- 637-6928 (home) and 717-659-1924 (cell). A 
deposit of $60.00 is due at registration and the total cost of the 
retreat is $190.00 for a shared room. There are 30 single rooms with 
a private bath and those rooms cost $230.00.  
 

Have you heard? 
St. Theresa of Calcutta School now has openings for kindergarten 
for the upcoming school year! If interested, please call Melissa Guy 
at (717) 637-3135 for more information. 
 
The annual Quo Vadis Days retreat for young men, ages 15-25, 
will be held at Mount St. Mary’s Seminary in Emmitsburg, MD, 
from Sun. June 27th – Thurs. July 1st.  The cost is $75.00 per 
participant. Pandemic precautions are in place, and to participate 
the retreatant must show either proof of full vaccination or have 
taken a Covid-19 test with a negative diagnosis within three days of 
the start of the Retreat 
 
 
Sacred Heart Day at Hoss’s is Tues. May 25th. Cards are at the 
doors of the Church or clip the coupon below. 
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